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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule
Dear U.S. Forest Service,

Rules are Rules. The Roadless Rule was put in place for good reasons.

There is NO good reason to ignore it, except to satisfy the hunger of Americans for softer toilet paper and other
products they can get elsewhere. (There are lots of brands that use Tongass trees: for shame!)

Please do the right thing. and keep the Roadless Rule intact in the Ttongass National Forest.

Coming generations will thank you.

Sincerely,

Ingrid Wendt

Eugene, OR 97405
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